
Meeting Notes
August 7, 2002

President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.
Secretary Peggy Veatch read the minutes from the July meeting, which were approved.
Treasurer Jim Mueller provided a detailed treasurer’s report listing the incoming and

outgoing expenses from Larison.  The Roseburg event site has been paid.

Old Business

Larison:
7 new members have been added to the “under 2 minute” club.  The total number of

members has grown to 44.
16 personal bests were awarded.
Lorin Wamsley received the Larison “Stuff Occurs” award this year.  Unfortunately,

several drivers were eligible for the award this year.
The timing system had a glitch and the club resorted to the “old” timing equipment that

was available for backup.
The road conditions were the best in years and times were fast.

New Business

The following upcoming races were mentioned; Medford, Bible Creek, Black Otter,
Bogus Basin, and our events 5 and 6 at Coca-Cola.

The Donner HillClimb has been cancelled.

Cheryl Baugh reminded everyone of the upcoming year end banquet scheduled for
Saturday, November 9th.

Keith Olsen and David Mills will be the event chairs for the August 24th and 25th events
at Coca-Cola.  Setup is scheduled for Friday at 5:30 PM.

Bonnie Mueller has asked Kevin Olsen to help design a club t-shirt.  It will not be event
or year specific, but will have our club logo and a catchy design.

Cheryl Baugh complimented Tim Steck on our website.  It is very well done and
informative.  There have been a lot of compliments from others regarding our site.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.
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